
From: Jim Klebba  

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 11:59 PM 

To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 

Subject: Travel Management Comments 

 

 

I would like to express my opinion that road access in the Shoshone 

National Forest should Not be  

expanded beyond current designations.  We are always going to have 

special interests wanting to  

increase their particular type of forest use, but the Shoshone is special 

among National Forests and  

should be left as is.  I have been enjoying the Shoshone since the 1970's 

and compared to other forests  

that I have enjoyed the Shoshone is so unique. 

 

Sincerely  

Jim Klebba 

Sent from my iPhone 




